CET: Board Resolution
On June 12, 2024, HTC Holding Joint Stock Company announced Resolution No. 25/2024/NQ-HDQT-CET on approving the selection of an independent audit company to audit the Financial Statements 2024 as follows: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]‎‎Article 1. Approve selecting Southern Auditing and Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited (AASCS) as the company to implement the audit of the Semi-Annual and Annual Financial Statements 2024 of HTC Holding Joint Stock Company.
Information about the audit company:
· Address: 29 Vo Thi Sau, Dakao Ward, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City
· Tel: 028 3820 5944
· Tax code: 0305011729
Reason: Southern Auditing and Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited is a reputable independent audit company allowed to operate in Vietnam, approved by the State Securities Commission to perform audits for Issuers and listed companies, and has a team of highly qualified auditors, with many years of experience, without conflicts of interest, consistent with the selection, scope, and audit progress of the Company
‎‎Article 2. Approve authorizing Mr. Nguyen Quoc Phuong - General Manager and legal representative of the Company to negotiate and sign the audit Contract with Southern Auditing and Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited, ensuring compliance with legal regulations and the Company’s Charter.
‎‎Article 3. This Resolution takes effect from the date of its signing. Members of the Board of Directors, the Executive Board of HTC Holding Joint Stock Company, and related individuals are responsible for implementing.
